
From: Fely Salas 
Sent: September 2, 2020 12:25 PM 
To: Laura Moy  
Cc: Laura Moy  
Subject: Proposed Housekeeping Zoning By-Law Amendment 
 
My name is Felina Salas at 2325 Banwell Rd. 
Following my conversation with the Planning Dept. ( Enrico)today , that we are affected on this 
proposed zoning by-law amendment.  We have animals ( a couple of goats and  a horse  ) that we want 
to keep until the  proposed zoning by- is approved   but we are willing to get rid of them  for future 
development ( for  urban uses ). 
We want to keep them until then. 
 
Thank you for your kind consideration. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


